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Collaborative activities 12nd Edition

Matching

A Work with a partner. Cut out the cards.

B Turn the cards face down.

C Turn two cards over at a time. Match the words with the pictures.

Example  one-dollar
bill

 one-dollar
bill

no yes
�

a one-dollar bill
a quarter

two half-dollars

a half-dollar
a twenty-dollar bill

two quarters

a half-dollar
a quarter

four dimes
one nickel

a ten-dollar bill
one penny

three dimes

a one-dollar bill
four nickels
six pennies

a five-dollar bill
a half-dollar

a quarter
five pennies

a dime
a penny

three nickels
two quarters

a dime
a ten-dollar bill

two nickels
two quarters

a twenty-dollar bill
four pennies

three quarters

a dime
a five-dollar bill

two nickels
two quarters

a ten-dollar bill
four pennies
three dimes

a dime
a one-dollar bill
three pennies
two quarters

D Reading
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Collaborative activities 12nd Edition

D Reading
Matching (continued)
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I have 2 quarters. How 
many nickels is that? 
 

 
I have 2 quarters. How 
many nickels is that? 
 

 
I have 2 quarters. How 
many nickels is that? 
 

 
I have 2 quarters. How 
many nickels is that? 
 

 
I have 2 quarters. How 
many nickels is that? 
 

 
 
I have 1 dime. How many 
nickels is that? 
 

 
 
I have 1 dime. How 
many nickels is that? 
 

 
 
I have 1 dime. How 
many nickels is that? 
 

 
 
I have 1 dime. How 
many nickels is that? 
 

 
 
I have 1 dime. How 
many nickels is that? 
 

 
I have 20 pennies. How 
many dimes is that? 
 

 
I have 30 pennies. How 
many dimes is that? 
 

 
I have 30 pennies. 
How many dimes is 
that? 
 

 
I have 30 pennies. How 
many dimes is that? 
 

 
I have 30 pennies. How 
many dimes is that? 
 

 
I have 20 dimes. How 
many dollar bills is that? 
 

 
I have 20 dimes. How 
many dollar bills is that? 
 

 
I have 20 dimes. How 
many dollar bills is 
that? 
 

 
I have 20 dimes. How 
many dollar bills is 
that? 
 

 
I have 20 dimes. How 
many dollar bills is 
that? 
 

 
I have 5 pennies, 1 nickel 
and 4 dimes. How many 
quarters is that? 
 

 
I have 5 pennies, 1 
nickel and 4 dimes. How 
many quarters is that? 
 

 
I have 5 pennies, 1 
nickel and 4 dimes. 
How many quarters is 
that? 
 

 
I have 5 pennies, 1 
nickel and 4 dimes. 
How many quarters is 
that? 
 

 
I have 5 pennies, 1 
nickel and 4 dimes. 
How many quarters is 
that? 
 

 
I have 8 nickels. How 
many pennies bills is 
that? 
 

 
I have 8 nickels. How 
many pennies bills is 
that? 
 

 
I have 8 nickels. How 
many pennies bills is 
that? 
 

 
I have 8 nickels. How 
many pennies bills is 
that? 
 

 
I have 8 nickels. How 
many pennies bills is 
that? 
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